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Announcements 

National Center for State Courts 

The National Center for State Courts is conducting a study of the problems encountered by 
judges, attorneys, and expert witnesses in the use of scientific and other technical evidence in 
litigation. As part of that study we seek your thoughts both on any problems you have en- 
countered and ideas you may have about possible ways to remedy those problems. Your let- 
ters (signed or anonymous) would be most welcome. Direct them to: 

Richard Van Duizend 
National Center for State Courts 
2030 M St. N.W. 
Suite 401 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

Society of Forensic Toxicologists 

The 1 lth Annual Meeting of the Society of Forensi c Toxicologists will be held in Chicago, Il- 
linois, on 6 Nov. 1981. For further information contact: 

Eleanor Berman, Ph.D. 
Division of Biochemistry 
Cook County Hospital 
1835 West Harrison St. 
Chicago, Ill. 60612 
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